
 
 
 

Memorandum 
 
DATE:     September 8th, 2025 
TO:     All City Council Members and Interested Parties 
FROM:   Dave Hatter, Mayor 
RE:     Special Council Meeting 
 
 
The City of Fort Wright will hold a special meeting on Wednesday, September 17th, 2025 at 6:00 
p.m.  The purpose of the special meeting is to formally accept the resignation of Council Member 
Dave Abeln, who resigned as a result of increased professional responsibilities and family 
obligations.  The City Council will also discuss next steps regarding filling his vacated City Council 
Seat for his unexpired term of office. 
 
No other business will be heard during the special meeting.  The meeting will be held at the Fort 
Wright Municipal Complex, located at 409 Kyles Lane, Fort Wright, KY 41011.     
 
For additional information please contact Ms. Jill Cain Bailey, City Administrator, at 859.331.1700.  
Thank you. 
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